

May 28, 2003

Peter's Fund Racer c/o David J. Newton 36 Concord Square Boston, MA 02118

Dear Friends:

On behalf of all of us at Vermont Respite House, thank you very much for your very generous and thoughtful gift of \$5,000.00 from this year's Peter's Fund Racer. We are deeply touched by your continuing generosity.

Your donation directly helps our residents, their families and friends, as well as our caregivers and volunteers.

So much of the work at Vermont Respite House goes on behind the scenes. By making this gift, you have joined the often unseen but appreciated community that gives life to our House.

Our hospice house has served countless individuals and families since our doors opened in 1991. Over the years we have expanded our program to meet the needs of those who cannot or choose not to remain in their own homes to die. Thank you for supporting our important mission.

We are grateful for your support.

Sincerely,

Sharon Keegan

House Administrator

Angel Collins, RN, MS

Assistant Director of Hospice and

Palliative Care Services

No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift.